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14th March 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR 5 –RE – Acts of service in our community.     
 
On Thursday 16th March, Year 5 will spend a short time completing an act of service for our community that is linked 
to our RE unit on Sewa. The children will need to bring with them a waterproof coat and sensible shoes to walk on 
the Hiltingbury Rec (trainers/wellies).    
 
For our act of service, the children will be going out into the community to litter pick. Each class in Year 5 will spend 
approximately 30 minutes on the Hiltingbury recreation ground to carry out litter picking. We will be providing the 
children with all the equipment that they need and key safety information.  
 
We look forward to sharing our act of service in the Hiltingbury highlights.  
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 5 Team  
 
 


